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WEST METRO FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT

Residential Sprinkler Requirement by Location

City of Edgewater CO

A residential fire sprinkler system is required in
all duplex and townhouse units in accordance
with the International Residential Code (IRC).

Roxborough Park Ravenna Community

A residential fire sprinkler system is required in
all new single family residences exceeding
8,500 sq. ft.

Square footage is determined by total floor
area of all floor levels within the exterior walls,
and under the horizontal projections of the
roof of a building, including garages.




